
 

 

 

 

16 July 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Anglican Care Community 

Further to the correspondence sent to you yesterday, there have been further new cases of 

COVID19 in NSW and the list of areas classified as ‘hot spots’ has increased.  Following 

recommendations from NSW Health, anyone that has recently visited the following areas are not 

permitted to visit our residential aged care homes: 

Local Government Areas:  Liverpool, Camden, Campbelltown, Wollindilly, Wingcarribee 

Suburbs:  Pyrmont, Villawood, Caringbah, Bowral, Merimbula, Murray Downs, Belmore, 

Parramatta 

State:  Victoria 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we manage this dynamic and evolving 

situation.  We will continue to communicate with our consumers and families as new information 

arises. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 

Colin Osborne 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


